
 

 

 

 
10th February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 
Dress as a Character from Literature 

 
In keeping with what is fast becoming an annual tradition at Town Close, to celebrate 
World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March we are, once again, looking forward to children 
dressing as ‘a character from literature’. As in past years we are expecting this to be a fun-
filled day for all the pupils and staff.  
 
Last year saw a slight change in procedures in that children were not required to prepare a 
presentation, but instead it became a ‘Guess Who’ with the mystery characters appearing 
from the wings as the audience solved the clues. Winners were judged from each form 
and were then showcased to the School in the Read Hall. We will follow this format again 
with the children given time to make their ‘Guess Who’ cards in lessons. 
 
Once pupils have decided which character they would like to dress as on that day, they 
need to see their form teacher to check that the character hasn’t already been chosen by 
more than one other in their form, before planning their outfit.   
 
As I mentioned before, despite trepidation, past years have been great fun and true 
spectacles thanks of course to the children and the staff, but also to you at home - the 
costume providers - and I thank you in advance for any input you may have. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Ghislaine Chitty 
Head of English  


